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                 Wednesday 10th October 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

NATIONAL EMERGENCY SERVICES MUSEUM – Friday 2nd November 
 

On Friday 2nd November, Chestnut class will be going on a trip to the National Emergency Services Museum in 

Sheffield.  We are looking forward to an exciting trip to end our topic “Fighting Fit”.  Amongst other activities, we will 

be looking at emergency vehicles over the years, participating in a workshop and having the chance to dress up!   

The coach will depart school at 8.15am prompt and return at approx. 4.45pm.    
  

Children should wear school uniform and bring a waterproof coat in case it rains.  They will also need a packed lunch 

and a drink (fizzy drinks are not permitted).  Please ensure they have a water bottle in addition to their lunch time 

drink so that they can stay hydrated throughout the day.  Please ensure your child does not bring any money with 

them on this trip.  
 

We ask that you make a voluntary contribution of £15.50 per child, however the visit can only go ahead if the level of 

support is sufficient. All children eligible for free school meals (due to benefits received) do not need to make a 

payment as the school will use its Pupil Premium grant to cover the costs for these pupils.  There is now the option 

to consent and pay online via your ParentMail account (if you use this option you do not need to return the slip 

below as you will be consenting online).  You can also return the slip below with cash or cheque to the school office.  

Please make your payment by Tuesday 30th October 2018. 

If you require a Farm Kitchen packed lunch for your child please contact the office no later than 3pm Thursday 18 

October. 
 

Yours sincerely 

C Parry & E Westlake 

 
Mrs Parry and Miss Westlake - Chestnut Class Teachers 
 .........................................................................................................................................................................  

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 
NATIONAL EMERGENCY SERVICES MUSEUM – Friday 2nd November  

 

Child’s name: …………………………………………………………………………………………….  Chestnut Class 
 

I consent to my child visiting the National Emergency Services Museum  

I enclose remittance of £15.50 for the cost of the trip     

(cash or cheque made payable to Lincolnshire County Council) 

or my child is in receipt of free school meals due to benefits received   

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………………………………parent/carer    Date: …………………………………….. 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 

‘Learning together for life’     
 

 
 

Wharf Lane      Telephone:   01526 352715 
Kirkby on Bain      Email:   admin@kobps.lincs.sch.uk 
Woodhall Spa      Headteacher:  Miss Georgina Day  
Lincolnshire      Chair of Governors: Mr Paul Brewster 
LN10 6YW            

        


